Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: street improvement project
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please can you let me know how much funds are allocated for Queens Road, Clarendon Park street improvement project?

Answer:

£937k has been approved to provide public realm street improvements on Queens Road.
This has been allocated from city council capital funds. 
The pop-up scheme was separately funded from monies made available by the government through its Active Travel Fund.

Officers developed the suggestions for Queens Road in liaison with ward councillors and attended the Queens Road street fair on Sunday 19th June. 
A consultation site has been set up for any member of the public to comment on the proposals which can be accessed via https://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/comms/queens-rd/. 
The consultation period closes on 31st July 2022 following which all comments received will be reviewed and discussed with ward councillors before determining the next step. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
